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SURVEY FOR STAKEHOLDERS 
 

 
 

The Pennsylvania Developmental Disability Council is seeking stakeholder input 
on their Five Year Strategic Plan currently under development. What do you 

consider to be the most important issues facing people with disabilities in 
Pennsylvania? The survey may take about 10-15 minutes to complete. The survey 
asks for simple demographic information and feedback in specific areas. You can 

answer the survey anonymously or provide your name if you wish. This is your 
chance to be a part of the DD Council’s planning for the next five years. Please 

note, the Council is specifically seeking the input of individuals with a disability 
and their families. Thank you for your help! 

 

Please complete the survey by October 21, 2020. 
 

COMPLETE THE SURVEY 
 

 

https://www.paddc.org/pennsylvania-developmental-disabilities-council-paddc-survey-for-stakeholders/

